
 

MSPEN  
SOCIAL EVENT: 
HAPPY HOUR & 
JOURNAL CLUB 
WHEN 
July 18th 
6:00pm – 8:00pm 

WHERE 
Verde Pizza 
641 S Montford Ave 
Baltimore, MD 21224 
 
 

Come join your nutrition support 

colleagues from across Maryland 

for good pizza, good wine, and good 

discussion! Appetizers and some 

pizza will be provided. 

PRESENTER 

Trish Brown  
RD-AP, LDN, CNSC 

The Johns Hopkins Hospital 

ARTICLE 
“Reducing blood 

glucose testing is 

safe in patients 

receiving parenteral 

nutrition” 
Nutr Clin Pract 2018; 

33:872-878. 
 
 
 
Space is limited to 20 

people; please RSVP to 

dsugrue2@jhmi.edu by 

Thursday July 11th.  

Please email with any 

questions about this event: 

Dave Sugrue 
(dsugrue2@jhmi.edu) 

Verde Pizza 
www.verdepizza.com 
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